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Principal: Mrs. Keira McCallan  BA (Hons), PQH 

 
     Monday, 18th May, 2015.  

 
Dear Parent, 

 

 Our school will be closed on Monday, 25th May and Tuesday, 26th May 

for the May Bank Holiday. Pupils are asked to return to school on Wednesday, 
27th May at the usual time.  
 

 Our weekly note will be issued on Wednesday next week. 

 

 County Photos will be coming to our school on Monday, 1st June to take 

class, family and whole-school photographs. Further details to be sent out next 
week. 

 

 Parents of pupils travelling to Edinburgh in June: A note regarding final 

arrangements for our trip will be sent home tomorrow.  
 

 Please find attached a Dates For Your Diary for May/June. 

 

 A Taster Day has been arranged for Year 6 pupils in St. Ciaran’s College, 
Ballygawley on Wednesday, 27th May. Please return the permission slip by 

Wednesday of this week.  
 

 Pupils are completing their Standardised Tests this week. Please notify the class 
teacher if your child is going to be absent this week.  

 

 The St. Ciaran’s Entrance Test has been arranged for Friday, 29th May, 

2015. The transport arrangements are as follows: Students come to St. Ciaran’s 

on the school bus they will use in September. Buses have been arranged to 
collect them at St. Ciaran’s at approximately 1.45pm and they will be brought 
directly back to our school. Lunch and break time snack will be provided free of 

charge. Pupils are asked to wear their school uniform. Pupils are asked to bring 
their pencil cases and all usual materials with them on the morning. I would like 
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to take this opportunity to wish our Year Seven pupils who are completing the 
test good luck.  

 

 Our Fun Night will take place on Friday, 5th June from 6pm to 8pm. 
Further details to follow shortly.  

 

 First Holy Communion will take place in St. Patrick’s Church, Eskra on 

Saturday, 23rd May @ 12pm. Please find attached a Refreshments Sheet. 

Please complete giving details of any refreshments that you can donate and 

return the sheet to school by Tuesday, 19th May, (if you haven’t already 

done so). All donations would be greatly appreciated. 
 

 A meeting has been arranged to organise refreshments for First Holy 

Communion on Tuesday, 19th May, at 7.30pm in the school Assembly 

Hall. All parents are invited to attend, particularly Year Three parents. 
 

 Our Year Seven Leavers’ Mass has been arranged for 10am on 

Wednesday, 17th June. Everyone is welcome.  

 

 Annual Achievements Assembly (Prize-Giving) has been arranged for 

Tuesday, 23rd June.  
     Year 1/2 
              Morning 

     Year 3/4 
 
     Years 5 and 6/7: Afternoon 
     Further details to follow shortly.  
 

 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
 
Mrs. Keira McCallan 
(Principal) 

 
 
 
 
 

 


